
31st December, 1929

The Royal Trust Company, 
Montreal.

Dear Sirs,

Real estate and Mortgage 
art me ut

I have for acknowledgement your 
letter of the 30th Deoeaner, giving me the 
necessary infoimation regarding the D. M. Johnson 
:lortgage from the R. Bruce Bursaries Fund, for 
which I thank you.

Yours faithfully.

Pr inc ipal


